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DuDell Receives iTOPP Awards

Gary Dudell, associate professor at USF College of Behavioral & Community Sciences’ 
Department of Rehabilitation & Mental Health Counseling, received two awards in July 
2010 though the Innovative Teaching Opportunities (iTOPP) grant program from the 
Center for 21st Century Teaching Excellence at the University of South Florida. The 
awards will support two projects entitled “The Field Placement Experience: An overview 
for On-Site Supervisors,” and “Conversations with Mind/Body Practitioners II”. The 
projects are Dr. DuDell’s vision of innovation, technology, and academics.

The Center for 21st Century Teaching Excellence assists faculty, teaching assistants, 
academic departments, and administrators with the teaching and learning aspects of 
USF’s mission, especially concerning distance learning.

Dudell holds a PhD in Counseling Psychology from Union Institute, an EdS in Counseling Education, Masters in 
Rehabilitation Counseling, and B.A. in Sociology, all from the University of South Florida. He maintains a 
creative and well-rounded professional life which has included providing psychotherapy, working in 
prevention education, university teaching, writing, developing and conducting workshops, and providing 
clinical supervision.
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